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Thursday 8th June 2023 

KS2 Sports Day (Year 3,5 & 6) 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                              

 

 

KS2 Sports Day has been organised to take place on Thursday 13th July between 11:00am and 

2:45pm. This will involve all children in Years 3, 5 and 6.  This year, the event will take place at Evelyn 

Grace Academy. As always, parents and carers are welcome to come and support the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are planning to come along to support your child and have children in KS1, The Early Years or 

Year 4, please note that these children will need to be collected at 3:15pm as usual. 

 

The children should all come to school as usual on Thursday morning, wearing a T-shirt in the colour 

of their house, PE shorts and trainers.  All children should also have their tracksuit bottoms and a 

waterproof coat in case of bad weather. They will also need a packed lunch, including two 

sealable drinks, and also be equipped for the hot weather i.e. sun cream, sun hat and a water 

bottle. Your child should therefore bring a backpack/ bag in which they can carry these items.  If 

your child requires a school packed lunch, please indicate this via scopay. 
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As there are so many children travelling to the venue, we would appreciate some support with 

supervising their travel to Evelyn Grace Academy. We will be leaving school shortly after 9:30am.  If 

you are able to offer your help, please indicate this via scopay. 

 

The children will travel by public transport to the venue. You are welcome to take your child home 

at the end of the event, but if you are planning to do so, please indicate this via scopay. 

Otherwise, the children will be brought back to school on public transport.  Due to the high volume 

of children involved, we will be returning in groups. All year groups should arrive back to school for 

collection by 4pm at the latest. However, this is subject to change as a result of public transport, 

traffic and the number of children returning to school.  Please make sure that the school can 

contact you using the text service so that we can keep you informed. 

 

Year 5 & 6 ONLY 

For those pupils in Year 5 & 6 who usually work home alone they will need to return back to school 

with their class teachers and support staff. They will be dismissed from the school grounds by their 

class teacher to walk home alone. 

 

Please note, in the event of bad weather, Sports Day will be cancelled.  If this is the case, you will 

receive a text informing you of the school’s decision during the morning of the event.  In this case, 

all children should be collected from school at the usual time of 3:15pm 

 

Please can you give permission for your child/ren to take part in Sports Day and if you need school 

to provide a packed lunch by Monday 3rd July via scopay. 

 

We look forward to seeing you for a wonderful sporting occasion. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Florence Kirk 

UKS2 Assistant head & Year 6 Class Teacher 
 


